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         YOUR FUTURE WITH BELL
 
As you begin the New Year with hopes and aspirations it is important that you keep
your employment in
 

 focus and up to date. You are due for your annual review soon and this is an
excellent time to ensure from
 

 your manager that you are getting the training required to keep you relevant in
this communication
 

 technology. As an example, Bell is expanding its voip resources which means more
opportunities to
 

 expand your horizons.  We must be assertive in learning all new technologies that
Bell Canada has or risk
 

 losing these jobs. If you are refused training by your manager contact your local
25 Steward immediately.
 
Your local 25 executive wishes you’re a productive & safe New Year.

                                                                           


